
A review of the records of the Wage and Personnel Board indicates that there were no requests 
made for changes to the Wage and Personnel By-Law for the Annual Town Meeting on May 14, 
2018 at the public hearing on January 10, 2018 for which the Wage and Personnel Board did 
not recommend, either in their original versions or modified versions. 
 
Note that all positions under the Wage and Personnel Board were subject to review for grades 
and pay rates based on the Wage and Personnel Board’s own submittal at the public hearing. 
 
Charlie Seelig 
Halifax Town Administrator 
April 23, 2018 


